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DATE : August 12, 2014 

 

TO : Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors   

 

FROM : County Board Chairwoman Marina Dimitrijevic    

 

SUBJECT : Reappointment of Judith A. Keyes to the  

    Milwaukee County Cultural, Artistic, and Musical Programming Advisory Council 
 

Pursuant to the provisions of Adopted County Board Resolutions File Nos. 86-463 and 86-466, 
and subject to confirmation by this honorable body, I am pleased to reappoint Ms. Judith Keyes 

to the Milwaukee County Cultural, Artistic, & Musical Programming Advisory Council 

(CAMPAC), for a term expiring October 1, 2017.   

 
Ms. Keyes has been a leader in the Milwaukee arts community through her dedicated work as a 

member of several boards including that of Milwaukee Symphony Women’s League, Frankly 

Music, Marquette University High School, and Notre Dame Middle School. She has served as a 
council member at Gesu Parish and board member at the Archdiocese of Milwaukee. 

 

Professionally, Ms. Keyes has demonstrated her dedication to education as a teacher at St. Jude 
the Apostle Middle School, Nativity Jesuit Middle School, Brookfield East High School, and 

Mount Mary College. Currently, she continues this commitment at Notre Dame Middle School 

as a volunteer math tutor. 

 
For the past twenty years, Ms. Keyes has proven her appreciation of the arts through her 

volunteer work as music docent at the Milwaukee Symphony Orchestra. Additionally, she is a 

season ticket holder for the Milwaukee Symphony, Frankly Music, Milwaukee Repertory 
Theater, Renaissance Theater, and Next Act Theater.   

 

Ms. Keyes’ experience and commitment to the arts has positively impacted her work in 

CAMPAC. I urge your support of this reappointment. 
 

 

                     Marina Dimitrijevic 
Chairwoman, County Board of Supervisors 

 

 
cc: Judith A. Keyes 

 County Executive Chris Abele 

Alexis Gassenhuber, Committee Coordinator 
 Jessica Janz-McKnight, Policy and Research Analyst  

 John Dargle, Director, Department of Parks, Recreation and Culture 


